Hardeman County Appraisal District
Board of Directors

Regular Board Meeting
October 10, 2023

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Kathy Butler.

Members Present: Mr. Haden Braziel, Mrs. Kathy Butler, and Mr. Barry Haynes,
Members Absent: Mr. Mike McClellan, and Mr. Butch Tabor.

Others Present: Jordan Light, Chief Appraiser.

No Public Forum.

Mr. Haden Braziel moved and Mr. Barry Haynes seconded to approve the minutes from the August 15,
2023 Appraisal District Meeting. MPU

Mr. Barry Haynes moved and Mr. Haden Brazil seconded to approve the minutes from the August 15, 2023
Budget Meeting. MPU

Mr. Barry Haynes moved and Mr. Haden Braziel seconded a motion to reimburse Quanah ISD for bills
paid. MPU

The Board received the Quarterly Public Funds Investment Report. No action of the board necessary,

The Board received Section 25.25(b) changes as presented by the Chief Appraiser.
No action of the board necessary.

Mr. Barry Haynes moved and Mr. Haden Brazil seconded to approve the interlocal contract and assessment
contracts. MPU

Informational items of the Board election process and overview, and an update on Homestead Audit,

With no other business to come before the board, Mr. Haden Brazil moved and
Mr. Barry Haynes seconded to adjourn. MPU
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